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	Our teachers are so excited to see the students at our Virtual Orientations today! We know some students and families may be unable to join the meeting. If you are unable to join, you can access a video of the orientation on Canvas. If you are using a parent device, please be sure to logout of all personal accounts and have your students login through hcpss.me. 
Here are some helpful tips for accessing Google Meet:
1.  Log into hcpss.me with your school account.
2.  Select G Suite from the menu.
3.  Click the waffle menu (top right corner) and select Google Meet.
4.  Select Join, then enter the class nickname.
Each teacher is communicating their daily check-in code via Canvas.

Here is a reminder of the Virtual Orientation schedule:
· Grades K and 1 Family Google Meet Orientations: 9:00-9:45 a.m. and 1:00-1:45 p.m.
· Grades 2 and 3 Family Google Meet Orientations: 10:00-10:45 a.m. and 2:00-2:45 p.m.
· Grades 4 and 5 Family Google Meet Orientations: 11:00-11:45 a.m. and 3:00-3:45 p.m.
From here we enter the next phase of learning where students will engage with tasks provided by their teachers. 
Dr. Martirano Included the following in a community message.  
Regarding Distance Learning Privacy Guidelines, this information was shared in yesterday’s Community Message from the superintendent, please review:
To maintain a positive, productive learning environment and assure confidentiality for students and teachers during distance learning, all parents/guardians are asked to follow the following privacy guidelines. 
· Google Meet virtual check-ins are designed for students. To prevent disruptions to the learning environment, parents/guardians should not actively participate in check-in sessions, although parents may assist their child with technology and/or remain nearby. 
· Do not video record, audio record, photograph, live stream, or transmit in any other way any part of a Google Meet virtual check-in, including not posting on any social media platform.
· Any confidential or personally identifiable information related to students participating during Google Meet virtual check-ins should not be collected, discussed or shared.  
· Parents should not engage with students during Google Meet virtual check-ins. If you need to speak with your child during a check-in session, first mute your child’s microphone. 
· If a parent/guardian has a question, please email your child’s teacher. 
Please contact us with any questions or concerns regarding privacy or virtual classroom visitation expectations.
Looking forward to seeing you soon!
Debra Anoff, Principal
REMINDER: Each teacher is communicating their daily check-in code via Canvas.
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